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THE PHILIPPINE GLOBAL SCHOOL
Leaden in eademic Excellence and Yalues Formation

ADVISORY

FOR : Parents
DATE : March 10, 2025

FROM : WNG DEPARTMENT

SUBJECT: THIRD NOTICE FOR THIRD QUARTER FEE

Kindly update your child’s 3 Quarter Fee payment. If settled, disregard this
advisory.

Thank you

Noted by:

Dr. Riza R. Danao
Principal
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